
Brexit/Iceland Option

LEAVETHE EU

VOTE TO
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If I asked any of you to tell me what our  
objective is in this fight, you would tell me that 
the answer is obvious: our objective is to win a 
Leave victory in the referendum. 

And you would be wrong.

Our objective is to take the United Kingdom out 
of the EU.

Winning a Leave vote is merely a part of our 
strategy to achieve our objective.

If a Leave victory does not result in Britain 
leaving the EU, it is worthless.

That is why I want to suggest to you a Brexit 
plan that fits both our strategy and our  
objective: it can both win the vote and get  
Britain out. 

This plan will neutralise “project fear.” 

This plan will guarantee that there will not be 
one day’s disruption to trade.

More importantly, this plan will take away the 
Cameron Government’s excuse – with the collusion 
of the EU institutions – for prolonging Article 
50 negotiations for four or more years.
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That would be long enough for another “beneficial 
crisis” to come along, one they can use as an  
excuse to drop the plan to exit.

Remember, under our Constitution, Parliament can 
overturn any referendum result.

More, if the moment of Brexit is delayed until 
after the next general election in four years’ 
time, a new Conservative (or any other  
government) leader may run and win on a party 
manifesto of “reconsidering” the referendum  
result.

That danger vanishes under my UKIP´s/our plan, 
which is that after a Leave we join the EEA-EFTA 
countries of Norway, Iceland and Liechtenstein as 
a temporary measure.

It is a temporary measure that would make  
Britain a member of the fourth largest trading 
bloc in the world. (as opposed to currently  
belonging to....)

Members of EEA-EFTA are free from every part of 
EU law except the laws covering the Single Market 
and the four freedoms. I will get to those in a 
moment.
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What this means is that as soon as the UK quits 
the EU and joins EEA-EFTA, about 15,000 of the 
21,000 directives and regulations in the body of 
EU law cease to apply to us.

Membership of EEA-EFTA offers equal access for 
Britain to the Single Market, but frees Britain 
from political union, from the CAP, the Common 
Fisheries Policy, the Customs Union, the Common 
Trade Policy, Common Foreign and Security Policy, 
Justice and Home Affairs and the monetary union.

As for the four freedoms, the freedom of movement 
of goods, services, capital and workers – what 
is notable here is that the EEA Agreement gives 
EEA-EFTA members controls over the four freedoms 
that EU member states do not have.

The agreement allows Norway, Iceland and  
Liechtenstein to have an emergency brake on the 
four freedoms – not an emergency brake that must 
be cleared by the European Commission, but one 
that any one of the Governments of the EEA-EFTA  
countries can pull themselves. (a real, effective 
emergency break)

In 2008, in the banking crisis, the Icelandic 
government shut down the free movement of  
capital. It did not ask permission of the  
Commission because it did not need to.  
(Furthermore Iceland jailed its bankers and other 
measures)
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Liechtenstein, too, as an EEA-EFTA member has 
powers over its immigration that the UK does not 
have as a member of the EU.

EEA-EFTA countries even have controls over EU 
regulations which EU member states do not have.

The only costs we would be compelled to make to 
the EU would be those covering the cost of  
administering the Single Market. It is tried and 
tested solution. It is no leap in the dark.

Once in EEA-EFTA we could take as long as needed 
to negotiate a comprehensive free trade agreement 
with the EU – yet we could not be pulled back in 
the EU.

The EEA-EFTA Brexit strategy would be a  
winner with undecided voters (for those of you 
who are still undecided). It would offer a  
guaranteed swift exit, yet one which would leave 
UK businesses with full unbroken access to the 
Single Market.

(in the bible - don’t use UKIP but refer to  
voters as citizens/electorate/members of the pub-
lic etc)

I know UKIP voters would vote Leave even if we  
offered no Brexit strategy at all. And I know UKIP 
voters want to be rid of every trace of the EU in 
our lives before lunchtime tomorrow. 
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I understand. I feel that way, too.

But this referendum needs to win over cautious, 
undecided people who are not blood-red,  
liberty-or-death eurosceptics. 

If we cannot persuade the cautious majority that 
life will be better outside the EU and there is a 
safe, certain way to get there, they will vote to 
Remain. (if we can persuate the cautious  
majority... they will vote to leave)

The EEA-EFTA plan is that one safe certain way.

ENDS


